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Attachment 5 
Proposed Timing of Engagement Processes 
Public engagement on the draft commemorative principles will be used to inform the renaming process for Dundas Street and 
other civic assets with the Dundas name. The chart below illustrates the proposed timing for the engagement processes, 
beginning in 2021 and extending into 2022. 
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